Q3.7

Payne, Nancy

From: Kristi Shaw <Kristi.Shaw@hopeschools.org>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 9:49 AM

To: DeHahn, Ray

Subject: school zone

Hello Mr. DeHahn!

I am the Office Manager at HOPE Christian School: Via located on 3502 Douglas Ave. | wanted to reach out to
you about what we need to do to have a school zone speed sign put up on Douglas Ave outside our school.
There have been many speeders and we are going to be doubling in size next year so we want to take
precautions moving forward. Please advise our next steps in making this happen.

Thank you so much!

Kristi Shaw | Office Manager
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